

One Charles Center
100 N. Charles Street / Suite 452
Baltimore, Maryland 21201
Tel: 410-516-6731
Fax 410-516-5508
E-mail: emilyehehalt@jhmi.edu

Emily P. Ehehalt
Assistant Director of Development

July 20, 2010

Ms. Janet M. Haley Hendricks County Community Foundation 5055 East Main Street Suite A Avon, IN 46123

Dear Ms. Haley:

On behalf of the entire team, thank you for the generous donation to the Robert Packard Center for ALS Research at Johns Hopkins given through the Brian's Wish Endowment Fund. Every donation is important and you play a critical role in helping the Center unlock the mysteries behind ALS.

This year the Packard Center is celebrating its 10th anniversary – a milestone marked by groundbreaking discoveries. We could not move forward without your support; you are a partner with all the scientists and clinicians who work hard every day to understand, treat, and eventually, cure ALS.

The work of the Packard Center continues to demonstrate that the hope is in the science. Ten years ago, when the Packard Center was formed, we developed a unique research model. One that allows us to bring together the brightest scientists, from a variety of different disciplines, in an environment that enables collaboration and shared innovation. Our approach continues to accelerate the pace and breadth of discovery.

Thank you for investing in our science and giving the gift of hope. Your donation will have a significant impact on the ALS community. Thank you for your ongoing support.

Sincerely,

Emily Ehehalt